
　　　　　　　　
February 28th, 2014

Discrete・Module Product HQ
Optical Module Production Div.

  On behalf of Rohm, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for
doing business with us and best wish for your continued success.
    In order to improve the quality of display products you are purchasing, 
we have begun the manufacture of new type ---- LF-3011A/K.
Therefore, the manufacture of current products will come to an end.
    Thank you very much for your attention and we appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

LTB: March 30th 2014

（１） Device Name        LF-301VA, LF-301VK, LF-301MA, LF-301MK

（２） Date Operations Discontinued          April 30th, 2014 

（３） Substitute         LF-3011VA, LF-3011VK, LF-3011MA, LF-3011MK

 Discontinuation of Devices Approval Letter

Device Name        LF-301VA, LF-301VK, LF-301MA, LF-301MK

Choose the Proper one bellow with Mark "〇",  sign on it and affix a seal, then send back to us.

１． No Final Ordering and Approve the Discontinuation of above Devices.

２． Approve the discontinuation of above Devices after the delivery of the Final Ordering

In case of 2: Quantity of the Order　　　　　　　pcs

Requested Delivery Date　　　　　Year　　　Month

３． How to deal with the capital asset such as the molds (Choose either one bellow with Mark "○")

１．Discard in Rohm　２．Return to You

Signature Seal
Offical Seal of 

Company

 Application for Discontinuation of Devices

If we do not receive the reply form by March 30th, 2014, we may assume that you 
approve the discontinuation.

If we do not receive the reply form below by March 30th, 2014, we may 
assume that you approve the discontinuation.

Issue Approval


